
From: Schimsa, Rebecca <RebeccaSchimsa@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
Date: 9/14/2016 1:34:51 PM

Subject: RE: PDAP quote

I think it’s good, but spellcheck communities. 
 
 
From: Adams, Chaney 

Sent: Wednesday, September 14, 2016 12:47 PM

To: Schimsa, Rebecca; Godfrey, Rob

Subject: PDAP quote
 
Becca,
 
We would like to send this quote for the PDAP story. Do you have any edits?
 
“Prescription drug abuse is a serious issue touching far too many families and comminutes across South Carolina and 
our country. That’s why we will continue to work hard implementing the Governor’s Prescription Drug Abuse 
Prevention Council recommendations—to help find solutions for our families with a loved one fighting addiction 
while providing accountability across the state.”
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